
 

                                                                            
From the Editor’s Desk: 
    

  We had a small, intimate group show up at Chuck’s—
the smallest meeting of the year.  However, such 
events  often increase dialogue between the 
attendees, and this Wednesday was no exception. 
   We learned that both Pres . Frank, and member-
elect Steve Kahn  are pilots. In fact Frank is licensed to 
fly a seaplane,  learning how to fly one on Lake 
Lilinohah. Also, there was an illumnating discussion on 
creative ways of collecting from deadbeats.  It was a 
fun, educative fellowship event.  
 

Tary’s  Rotary Minute:   
   At a board meeting in 1978  it 

was  decided that attendance  drops 

as the weather gets better,  then drops 

again as it gets worse. So when does 

it improve?  That wasn’t reported.   
    

   Area Make-ups- 
Mon.   12:15 pm,    Norwalk, Norwalk Inn  

Mon.     6:15 pm,    Newtown, Newtown Country Club  

Tues.   12:00 pm,    Westport, Branson Hall at Christ and Holy 

                                Trinity Church  

Wed.   12:15 pm,     Danbury, Ethan Allen Inn, Danbury  

Wed      6:15 pm      Ridgefield Dinner Club, Stonehenge Rest.,  

                                35 Stonehenge Rd (off of Rt 7) Ridgefield 

Fri        7:30 am      Westport Sunrise, The Westport Inn 
Fri.     12:15 pm,     Wilton, Marly’s Bistro  

              

          The rain follows the snow.  That’s just the way it is.  

 

 

Dinner at Chuck’s.  Presented with Minimal 

Comment:   

  
 Pres. Frank and Bob Vetter chat about club business.  

 

Mark Havira enjoys the banter; Steve Kahn relayed his 

experiences as a film maker, and John Anderson dropped 

by to scout out the club. Steve will be inducted next week. 

We hope John, who is in the pharmaceutical industry, will 

be back. By the way—John was a Rotary Scholar some 

years ago—in Massachusetts as we recall. 

 

Speakers:  3/7 A busy meeting with anniversaries, Student 

of the Month, PR on Ann’s Place, and speaker Marion 

Lynott who will talk about Health and Wellness; 3/14 

Laurie Kenagy will talk about the Ridgefield Symphony 

Orchestra; 3/21 Younhee Shin will discuss the Korean Sprit 

and Culture Project; and on 3/28 we will be back at Chuck’s 

for dinner, at 5:30 pm.   
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